
 
 

    

 
 

March 7 & 8, 2014 
Fairview Mall Library 

 35 Fairview Mall Drive 
Toronto, Ontario M2J 4S4 

 

 
January 30, 2014 
 
Subject: 1st Young Filipino-Canadian Leaders Summit 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
On March 8-9, 2014, Filipino-Canadians, ages 18-35, will converge at the Fairview Mall Library & Theatre 
(Toronto) to attend the 1st Young Filipino-Canadian Leaders Summit. 
 
The 2014 theme is “iPinoyCan: Understanding the Filipino-Canadian Identity – Key to Transformational 
Leadership”. This Summit hopes to provide a space and opportunity for young adults of Filipino descent, 
ages 18 to 35, to explore and create a fuller sense of their identity towards the ultimate outcome of inspiring 
a generation of youth who will be visible and a united national force in Canadian society. 
 
This initiative is produced and executed through the joint efforts of two emerging companies – iKubo 
Media, the publishing company of Kubo Magazine, and TPF Canada, the organization behind Toronto 
Paskuhan Festival. The Philippine Embassy in Ottawa and the Philippine Consulate General of Toronto are 
supporters of this initiative together with Eskwela Incorporated. We are expecting over a hundred of 
attendees from the Greater Toronto Area and other nearby cities including Ottawa and Montreal. Respected 
community leaders, professors and experts will be invited to share their experiences, challenges and 
learnings through speaking engagements, Q&A sessions and networking opportunities.  
 
In this regard, we would like to invite your organization to support this event by sending the young leaders 
of your organization, incumbent or potential, as participants together with officers and leaders who wish to 
accompany them as coordinators or mentors. Young adult sons and daughters of the leaders of your 
organization are greatly encouraged to attend as well. As a community of immigrants in this country, we 
would like to continue producing high caliber members of the Canadian society and what better way to 
achieve this than to offer an avenue where they can develop their leadership skills, network with other 
young leaders and learn from respected community leaders with great minds. As a parent and as a 
community leader, we have a task to pass the leadership baton to the next generation.  
 
Seats are limited so we would like to hear from you the soonest. You can send inquiries or questions and 
even confirm your participation by making a reservation to the Summit Secretary, Ms. Claire Dela Gana, at 
claire.delagana@ikubomedia.com . She can also be reached at 647/300-1969. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you at the summit! 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Ronnie Dela Gana 
Executive Director 
YFCL Summit 2014 
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